

Back to school







This week our College View Nursing Home Residents completed a course on 'Hand Hygiene & Cough Etiquette" and were awarded certificates for their efforts. Congratulations to all involved.

Pancake Tuesday 🧩



We were all ready for Pancake Tuesday here in College View Nursing Home. Our hard-working staff were very busy in the Kitchens and the pancakes tasted incredible with lots of tasty toppings!!

The Great Outdoors





Spring has sprung here in College View Nursing Home as we prepare our garden for the season ahead. Our residents and staff just love growing plants and flowers to brighten up our lovely outdoor space.



It has been all go this week in College View Nursing Home. From Reminiscence therapy, to aqua painting, to playing memory games using cards, our Residents were very busy bees this week.

Arts and Crafts 🔆







Making Jewellery boxes was the project this week for our Residents in the Arts & Crafts Programme. Our Residents painted little mini jewellery boxes and decorated them with gems, jewels and old beads of jewellery. We think they did a fabulous job.

St Patrick's Celebrations 🎇





We were partying all week here in College View Nursing Home - part of the St Patrick's Day celebrations was a sing song and a mad hatters tea party and of course there was the odd tipple and many cups of tea.

Mother's day



We had a wonderful celebration for Mother's Day here in College View Nursing Home. As well as a special menu for the day, we were provided with entertainment by the fabulous Virginia Gospel Choir. With lots of visits from families, it was a fantastic day enjoyed by all.

Flower arranging



Our wonderful Resident Bridget was busy this week creating a beautiful flower arrangement which has pride of place here in College View Nursing Home and is being admired by all. Well done Bridget.



IF YOU KNOW SOMEONE LOOKING FOR NURSING HOME CARE, PLEASE ASK THEM TO CONTACT MICHELLE ON 083-4487451

